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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF SENIOR SCHOOL

What a fabulous event Illuminate was last week. It was incredible to see all of the major
works from our talented students on display from across all of the different subjects. Superb skill
in the Timber projects, the incredible intricacy of the Design and Technology works, the delightful
diversity of the Visual Arts pieces, majestic musicianship, extensive expertise demonstrated by
the English wordsmiths and meticulous and methodical contributions from our historians were all
on show for students, families, staff and supporters to marvel at. Congratulations Year 12
students on such high-quality work!

It was wonderful to see so many fathers come and share breakfast with their children on campus
today. What a pivotal role they play in the lives of their children in setting an example, inspiring
them, listening to them, giving them great advice, holding them to account, being a constant
supporter, forgiving them when they make mistakes and leading them on the right path
spiritually. Thank you for all that you do!

Mr David Butler
Deputy Principal & Head of Senior School
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